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We've come to the end of another busy and brilliant week! Our lunchtime and after school sports clubs with Mrs Evans started this week,
please enjoy the photos below. These are for class 4 at the moment but other classes will get the chance to join sports clubs later in the
school year. On Wednesday our year 3 and 4 girls took part in a football competition at the leisure centre. They shined throughout and
won on penalties! Next week, it is the turn of the year S and € girls to play. The boys competition, which takes place the New Hills High
School Pavilion, has been postponed due to building work on the field but will take place when this is complete.

On Thursday, our class 4 pupils went to New Mills High School for a science afternoon. They had an amazing time and met some incredible
animals, including snakes, a bearded dragon and a hedgehog!

Thank you to everyone who attended our ‘special friends’ assembly today. This is incredibly important to us, as it is the time that our
reception pupils meet their year € special friend. The friendships that develop between our special friends is wonderful to see, and is so
beneficial to both the reception pupil in building their confidence and learning good behaviour but also to the year € pupil, as they
understand how they can have a strong, positive influence on others and how important they are to other people.

Our statement to live by this week was, 'l can laugh and have fun.'

Next week we look forward to our maths open day (Tuesday 1st October from 9.10am to 10.00am). Everyone is very welcome to come
and see the teaching of maths across school.

Have a lovely weekend,
Mrs Chapman.

Thanks again to everyone who came to our 'meet the
teacher' sessions on Wednesday of (ast week. Apologies
for the delay, the presentations from the event can
now be viewed here
https.//www.stmarysnewmills.srscmat.co.uk/parents/p
rospective-parents/ (scroll down the page, the links
are underneath the prospectus).

Copies of bath the school newstetters and the Parish newsletters can be found here -
https//www.stmarysnewmillssrsemat.co.uk/news/newsletters/
Qur Catholic life and mission newstetter can be found here
https//www.stmarysnewmills srsemat.co.uk/catholic-life/catholic-social-teaching/
Our Trust newstetter can be found here https://bit.ly/300sidI



THIS WEEK'S CELEBRATION OF THE WORD

y
4

y

Ne

Mary's Missionaries - we have been (earning about this in Monday's liturgy.
The theme this week was ‘understanding’.

The mission was to always praise the people around us no matter what their race, religion,
gender or their body image is.

The Catholic Social Teaching link was 'rights and responsibilities'. All children have the right to
be safe and happy wherever they live around the world.
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GIRLS YEAR 3 AND 4 FOOTBALL

Our wonderful year 3 and ' girls football team played On Wednesday of this week. They
listened carefully to the instructions from Mrs Evans, worked fantastically together as a team
and played brilliantly throughout the competition. They won on penalties, an absolutely well
deserved victory. The girls were superb ambassadors for our school, and we couldn't be more
proud of them all.

Next week it is the turn of the year S and 6 girls football team to play. If your child is
attending, you will have received an e-mail from the school office.



LUNCHTIME PARK CLUB WITH MRS EVANS

As part of our drive to promote
healthy active living, children
from class 4+ will have the
opportunity to come and play at
the park with Mrs Evans on
Monday and Tuesday lunchtimes.
We may get muddy)




SPECIAL FRIENDS
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FLU IMMUNISATIONS
A message from the immunisation team:
Dear Parent/Guardian,

If you would like your child to receive the flu vaccine in school this year, please follow this link to
complete an online consent form. If you would like to decline, please complete a no consent form
on the attached link.

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/21e510d6

The vaccinations will take place at your child’s school on the 10/10. The link will close on the
03/10. If your child has already had the Flu vaccine elsewhere since Sept 2024, please disregard
this message. If you have any problems accessing the link, please telephone 0333 3583 397
option 5.

Thank you.




AINT MARY’

IS WELCOME TO

Please check ClassDojo for
the assemblues.gs



DATES TO NOTE

Tuesday 1st October

Thursday 10th October

Thursday 10th October

Saturday 12th October

Thursday 17th October

Monday 21st OCtober

Tuesday 22nd 0Ctober

Thursday 24th October

Upcoming dates can also be seen on ClassDojo and on our website. Please note that dates and times may change
due to circumstances beyond our control.

AL

Maths open day 9.10am-10.00am, everyone is welcome

Flu immunisations

Class 4 assembly (Liturgy), 9.10am. Everyone is welcome.

Open morning for prospective parents, please share with your friends and family!
10.00am=11.30am

Class 2 assembly (Liturgy), 9.10am. Everyone is welcome.

Parent/carer consultation sessions

Parent/carer consultation sessions

History collapsed curriculum day



HOLY COMMUNION PROGRAMME

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

We are delighted to inform you about the Holy Communion program starting in
September for children resident on the Parish of 5t Mary's, Marple Bridge.

sessions for each topic will take place in both 5t. Mary's New Mills and Marple Bridge
primary school from 3.30pm till 4.15pm with our Lay Chaplain Dan Hamilton.

In addition, children will also be expected to attend the Sunday sessions as listed
below. These sessions will take place at The Annunciation in New Mills during 9.30am
mass and will be led by teachers and catechists. As part of Holy Communion
preparation several of these sessions may be in church.

FPlease see the details below providing the dates for the First Holy Communion
sessionsin school and the Sunday sessions.

Session Marple Bridge Mew Mills Sunday
1. All about Ma 2370824 28/05724 259/08/24
2. What are the Sacraments 0710024 1010024 13104524
3. Part of God's Family 1410424 17110724 20M10:/24
4. We love one another 04511524 Tr1i24 1011524
3. Better Friends with Jesus 181124 2111724 24111724
5. The Church 0212524 F12r24 08/M12/24
7. We Gather as Part of God's 2000125 2301725 28/01/25
Farmily

B. Liturgy of the Waord 03702425 D8/02725 08/02/25
9. Reconcilistion- How to receive 03703725 068/03725 090325
forgiveness

10. Liturgy of the Eucharist 21/04/25 24/04725 2704425
11. The Last Supper 28/04/25 01/05725 04/05/25
12 My First Holy Communicn 05/05/25 OR/05525 11/05/25

The reconciliation service will be held on: 13thMarch 2025
First Holy Communion i 17 May 2025
Kind regards

Mrl MNishand Mrs P Chapman



NEWS FROM THE PTA

ST MARY'S CVA PTA

W, AGM £r

FRIDAY 4TH OF OCTOBER
2:30 - 4:30

The PTA would like to invite you to ottend
their Anhual General Meeting (AGM) on the 4k €€
ok October held at the school. The AGMis a = =
great opportunity to review the past ?/ear' and [P
vote on this year's committee. We'd love to
see you therel

= you cant attend but would like to be

. involved in the PTA this year please email

| stmarysptanewmils@gmailcom +or more infFo. | |

— || W would be great to have as manL people attend as
= Possible, there s no afterschool club runhin en this day
so please teel Free to bring your child with' you—to the | /

6:7. meehng.




ABSENCES DURING TERM TIME

The Department for Education (DfE) have introduced some new guidance for schools and Local Authorities (LAs) for managing school attendance. They
have also introduced a new national framework for penalty notice and amended the law. These changes come into effect from the 19 August 2024 and
all schools and LAs across the country will be expected to follow the new statutory guidance.

Support first

The importance of regular attendance at school cannot be stressed enough. All schools and LAs are expected to promote school attendance and provide
support to remove barriers where a pupil is struggling to attend school. This may mean that the school raises the issue of attendance even if your child
has only had a couple of days off ill. This is not because they don’t believe you. By working with you, schools can step in early to help to prevent patterns
of absence developing. Schools may identify other underlying issues that are making your child reluctant to attend school and be able to help you and
your child.

For this to be successful parents need to work with the school. Where it can be demonstrated that a parent/carer is not fulfilling their parental
responsibility to ensure that their child receives a suitable full-time education then the school can consider requesting that the LA take further action.
This can be in the form of a penalty notice, prosecution, or the school may suggest other formal interventions.

National Framework for penalty notices

To provide consistency, the Government have introduced a new national framework for when schools and LAs believe that they have exhausted all
offers of support and the parent/carer is not engaging with the attempt to improve their child's attendance at school.

The threshold for when a school should consider next steps is 10 sessions (5 school days) of unauthorised absence in a rolling period of 10 school weeks.
A school week means any week in which there is at least one school session. This can be made up of any form of unauthorised absence including late
after close (attendance code U) of register and odd days of unauthorised absence (attendance code 0) which add up to 5 days within a 10-week period.
At this point the school will consider if it is likely that the attendance will improve with further support. They may then decide to refer the case to the
LA for formal monitoring. This may proceed to legal action if the attendance does not improve.

Education Penalty Notices are issued to parents of statutory school age children. They can be issued to each parent or carer who is deemed liable for
the child’s absence from school. The new costs and process is outlined below:

First Offence - The first time a Penalty Notice is issued for Term Time Leave or Irregular Attendance the amount will be: 160 per parent, per child paid
within 28 days. Reduced to +80 per parent, per child if paid within 21 days.

Second Offence (within 3 years) =The second time a Penalty Notice is issued for Term Time Leave or Irregular Attendance the amount will be: £1€0 per
parent, per child paid within 28 days.

Third Offence and Any Further Offences (within 3 years) = The third time an offence is committed for Term Time Leave or Irregular Attendance a Penalty
Notice will not be issued, and the case will be presented straight to the Magistrates’ Court.

Term time holidays

Pupils should not be taken out of school during term time unless it is unavoidable. Schools are required to consider requests for leave of absence in term
time and should only approve the leave if there are exceptional circumstances. If a request for leave is denied and the pupil is absent for S days or more
then the school is expected to refer the case to the LA. The LA will issue a penalty notice with no requirement for a formal warning to be issued. Penalty
notices can also be issued where a pupil is absent for repeated incidents of unauthorised leave in term time that fall below the S=day threshold. In every
case, the request for the Penalty Notice comes in from the school to the LA for the process to be completed.

New registration codes
You might find that your child’s attendance report looks slightly different next year. The DfE have amended some of the codes to include numbers as well
as letters. These new codes are to enable schools, LA and the DfE to better understand the reasons for absence. For example:

Code C: Leave of absence for exceptional circumstance.

Code C1: Leave of absence for the purpose of participating in a regulated performance. The important thing for you as a parent is still the C which means
that the absence was authorised. There is also a new code which has been introduced for pupils who are on the school roll but are temporarily being
provided with an alternative education by the local authority, such as a home tutor.

Code K: Attending education provision arranged by the local authority.

Full details of all of the changes can be found by visiting the Government webpage: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/working-together-
to-improve-school-attendance
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Support first approach
Missing scheol means children fall behind. This not only mpacts on their future echievement, but also adds
Attendance cuteguﬂes edditional stress and worry as the pupil attempts to catch wp. This can affect their mental health and that of

95 to 100% - as expected SrEicmily

Schools will olwoys try to offer support 1o remove barriers to attendance before considering any form of legol

80 to 90% - persistent absence Intervention however they con only do this with the support of parents. If you do not engage with this support
51 to 79% - at risk of severe absence the school may feel that they hove no choice than 1o request the Local Authority consider taking legal action
Less than or equal to 50% - severe absence agoinst you for foilure 1o secure your child’s regulor ottendonce ot school under section 444(1) of the

Education Act 1996

Penalty Notice Fines for School Attendance are Changing

& With the introduction of the new National Framework for Penalty Notices, the balow changes will come into farce for Panalty Notice Fines for unauthorised
absance after 19th August 2024
H‘“‘"\_/ Education Penalty Notices are issued to the parents of statutery schoel age children and can be issued to each parent or carer who is deemed liable for the

child's absence from school,

* First Offence
The first time a Penalty Notice is issued for Term Time Leave or Irregular Attendance the amcunt will be:
£160 par parent, per child paid within 28 days.
Reduced to £80 per parent, per child if paid within 21 days.

* second Offence {within 3 years)
The second time a Penaity Notice is issued for Term Time Leove or Imegulor Attendance the omount will be:
£160 per parent, per child paid within 28 days.

« Third Offence and Any Further Gffences (within 3 years)
The third time an offence is committed for Term Time Leave or Iregular Attendance a Penalty Notice will not be issued, and the cose will be presented straight to
the Magistrates’ Court. Magistrates' fines can be up to £2500 per parent, per child.

Can my child take a holiday in term time?
The simple answer is NO - pupils can only take leave of absence during term time if this is approved in advance by the school. Leave taken without permission may result ina penalty
notice and or prosacution.
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SAINT MARY'S

Saint Mary’s
Catholic
Voluntary
Academy, New
Mills.

Our wraparound club includes
lots of enrichment activities

including gardening, sports, free
play and homework support.

Breakfast club runs Monday to Friday from After school club runs Monday to Thursday (not
7.30am and includes cereal, toast and a drink. Fridays) to 5.30pm and includes snacks, such as

£4.00 per day wraps, cheese and crackers, yogurts and a drink.
£8.00 per day

vouchers

BOOK VIA Call Us . Use your tax-free childcare

PARENTPAY FOR @; 01663 742412

THE SESSIONS Or e-mail S :
. peak to the school office
YOU NEED info@nmm.srscmat.co.uk R oo Tadte e ity



SCHOOL NOTICES
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If you don'’t currently have access to
ClassDojo but you would like to,
please speak to the school office.

;s

O starement of belieP s weelk wes
Sifcanliavghfandihaverion

Sear of the weelk this weelk wes
D awandedktofsomeoneiwholknowsihow,
{0 be & geoe Ariemel.

Please be very careful when parking
outside school. Please drive slowly
and don’t park on the zigzags, even
just to drop off. This helps to keep
our children safe.

.

If anyone has changed their name,
phone number, address, e-mail
address etc. recently please do let us
know so that we can amend the
database. It is vital that we hold the
correct contact details for everyone.

s

High attendance is vitally important to every child,
educationally, socially, and legally. This is a good
opportunity to remind everyone holidays should not
be booked during term time. Headteachers are not
permitted to authorise absences unless there are
exceptional circumstances. This does not include
reduced holiday costs. If a child is not in school and
the absence is not authorised, we are under a duty to
report this to the Local Authority who may issue you
with a penalty notice.

SCHOONATNTENDANCE [IHISIWEEK!



OUR MISSION STATEMENT

S - Service and Stewardship
— We care for each other - ‘Love one another as | have loved you'
— We understand our obligation and responsibility to other in our local. national and world wide

communities.

- We are learning to become global citizens, courageously following in Jesus’ footsteps.
- We are working together to Building God's Kingdom on Earth.

— We are helping to look after the most vulnerable in our communities.

T - Togetherness

- We work together for the greater good.

- We work together cooperatively as a team.

- We are disciples of Christ and we show this through our actions.

- We are stronger together.

M - Mission

— We ensure all of our pupils receive the best learning opportunities through the provision of a broad

and diverse curriculum.

— We bring Christ to all of our children. ensuring that he is front and
‘Rip of the Roof'.

- We are the living Gospel.

- We strive to be the best we can be and achieve our God given p
A - Awe and Wonder

— We are inspiring our pugils to be future leaders.

— We recognise the awe and wonder in God's creation.

in everything we do -

— We recognising our uniqueness in the eyes of God.
— We are being inspired to learn more, know more and understand more.

R — Reconciliation and Foregiveness

~ We know how to say sorry and recognise when we have done something wrong.
~ We know how to ask God and others for forgiveness.
- We know how to forgive others as God forgives us.
- We know that we can learn from our mistakes and this
Y - Yes!

- We are Saying ‘yes’ to God by following in His footsteps and accepting o our hearts.
- We are Saying ‘yes’ to opportunities that present t
- We are saying ‘yes’ to new challenges and perseveri
- We are saying ‘yes’ to helping those in need.

to become closer to God.

- We are saying ‘yes’ to achieving our best through t of our broad and diverse

curriculum,

- We are saying ‘yes’ to celebrating our differences.

S - Spirituality

- We recognise our faith in God and that we are all part of something greater.

- w hrough prayer we discover who we are and why we are here.
our Gospel Values, of acceptance, hoge, faith, courage, honesty, love, charity

at “l am Important and Precious because God loves me”.



SCHOOL HEALTH

There is lots of information available about children and
young people’s health, including the school nursing
team, vaccinations and the national child measurement
programme here - www.derbyshire.gov.vuk/social-
heatth/health-and-wellbeing/your-health/children-
and-young-peoples-health/children-and-young-
peoples-health.aspx

A

Information about the neurodiversity hub, which is
based in Buxton, can be found here - www.zink.ork.uk

There is also lots of information on our school website,
including information about the foodbank here -
https.//www.stmarysnewmillssrscmat.co.uk/parents/fa
mily-support-and-school-health/




SAFEGUARDING

If you have any concerns about a child or something else, please conta
one of St Mary'’s designated leads for Safeguarding on
safeguarding@nmm srscmat.co.uk, who are:

Mrs Chapman — Headteacher and Senior Safequarding (ead
Mrs Mallabar - Designated Safeguarding Lead, Class Teacher and Mental
Health Ambassador
Mrs Laura Chapman (SENCO) - Designated Safequarding Lead
Mr Matthew Pearson - Designated Safequarding Lead

As a school, we are always here to support youv and your family. If your family
circumstances have changed, for example a loss of a loved one, a seperation or even
a house move, please do let us know. Changes like these will impact children and it
would really help if we knew about your changing circumstances to help us best
support you all.



mailto:info@nmm.srscmat.co.uk

At National Online Safety, we believe in empowering parents, carers and trusted adults with the information to hold an informed conversation about online safety with their children, should they feel
itis needed. This guide focuses on one of many platforms which we believe trusted adults should be aware of. Pledase visit nationalcollege.com for further guides, hints and tips for adults.

mt Parents& Carers

e
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1e Walt Disney Company’s streaming service, Disney+ combines entertainment from the famous anima :_
WHAT ARE studio itself with Pixar, Star and National Geographic, plus the Marvel and Star Wars franchises. With accessto "~
T\'\E R,SKS') the latest releases, Disney classics and original series, there’s plenty of content to explore. While parents may -
° have noted that adverts have now been introduced on some versions of the service, the platform is —

unsurprisingly for a Disney product — designed to be appropriate for the whole family.

i S

ENCROAC
ADVERTS |

Disney+ has introduced a new
subscription package — Disney+
Standard with Ads - which plays
commercials before movies and
during shows (like many TV
channels). There are no adverts in
Junior Mode, but profiles with a
content rating of 6+ years will see
ads appropriate for that age
category. Adults who give consent
will see personalised adverts based
on their location and viewing history.

LESS SUITABLE
CONTENT

While Disney+ is predominantly
tamily friendly, there are some
movies and shows in its library
which are aimed at an older
audience: these may scare younger
ones or contain themes or language
that you'd rather your child wasn’t
exposed to. You could avoid such
situations by enabling Junior Mode \
(see ‘Adjust content settings’,

below) or specifying a content age

rating for your child’s profile. k’
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BINGE WATCHING TR,

With the option to view content orr
any internet-enabled device and a
growing catalogue of movies,
cartoons and documentaries,
Disney+ can make managing screen
time difficult. This could resultin
children binge watching content,
distracting them from activities like
homework or socialising. Too much
screen time has also been shown to
negatively impact mood, sleep ~
patterns and weight.

" ACCESSING ADULTS
PROFILES

If adults don't set a PIN for their
profile, children could access it and
encounter content which isn't age
appropriate. In the settings, Junior
Mode has a toggle titled ‘Kid-Proof
Exit’ which requires the user to read
four words (numbers, spelled out)
and enter them to switch profiles. For
older children who can read, though,
this isn't secure enough - so using a
PIN for adult profiles is
recommended.

L & TR @
PHISHING EMAILS b

Be especially cautious if you receive :
emails or text messages purporting =}
to be from Disney+. There have been
numerous reports of online
scammers impersonating Disney+
staff in an attempt to gain access to
subscribers’ personal information.
Disney+ states it will never email or
call customers asking for their
payment details, their private
information or their password.

il Advice for Parents & Carers (

| ADJUST CONTENT SETTINGS ADD PIN PROTECTION

When setting up an account, there’s an option to create profiles in Disney+ enables you to effectively lock profiles behind a
what’s called Junior Mode. This generally covers material that's four-digit PIN. In particular, some of the shows on the platform’s
suitable for children up to age 6 and is therefore fairly limited. You Star content hub are far more oriented to adults (including several
can give older children a wider choice of viewing by building a hard-hitting dramas from US networks), so protecting parents’ or older
standard profile, then going into the settings and choosing a content siblings’ profiles with a PIN will help to prevent younger children stumbling
rating from one of the pre-set alternatives: 6+, 9+, 12+ or 14+. across material which isn’t intended for them.

A L A [ e ] » _ 6]
TURN OFF AUTO-PLAY . ENJOY AS A FAMILY
When a cartoon, show or movie finishes, Disney+ uses algorithms to \‘ When your child watches a movie or show on Disney+ for the first
identify content with similar themes, which it thinks your child will also ' time, you may want to sit with them to ensure it’s suitable. You could
enjoy. This suggestion will then automatically begin to play by default. do the same when introducing them to older films that you haven't
There’s an option to turn off this auto-play function in the profile settings, . seen for years: your perception of what’s appropriate has very probably
which will encourage your child to take a break from the screen and move ‘_‘:: changed, and some of the language and attitudes in movies from your
on to a different activity. ; own childhood may seem quite shocking today.

" I N Y w

Dr Claire Sutherland is an online safety consultant, educator and researcher
who has developed and implemented anti-bullying and cyber safety
policies for schools. She has written various academic papers and carried
outresearch for the Australian government comparing internet use and
sexting behaviour of young people in the UK, USA and Australia.

= #WakeUpWednesday

Source: hitps:ffhelp.disneypl s.comfcsy id=csp_article_ sys_kb_i 3eachb)3381870][nitps://help disney plus.com/csp?id=csp_article_content&sys_kb_lid=f id03alieb?ed3961936
https:fjhelp.disneyplus.com/cspid=csp_article_content&sys_kb_id=8582efcbdblaaci0055ceade1386I817 [ https/helpdisneyplus corn/en-GBlarticle/disneyplus-en-us-scam-prevention#-~text=Be%20wary % 200f%20sites % 20that,as% 20 password % 200r % 20billing %20details
|

W/ . !
d

Users of this guide do so at their own discretion. No liability is entered into. Current as of the date of release: 00.00.2023
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SAFEGUARDING ONLINE

It is really important to think about keeping our children safe online. Please do set parenta
controls on your children’s devices so that you can control what they see and how long they can
use their devices for. It is also vital to talk to your children about why you are doing this and et

them know that they can talk to you if they see something inappropriate or upsetting.

The NSPCC have some fantastic resources which are free to access, explaining how to keep
children safe online and how to set parental controls - https.//www.nspce.org.uk/keeping-
children-safe/online-safety/#quides
They also have guides about social media platforms and how to help children stay safe when
using them. As a reminder, no primary school age pupils should be accessing social media at all.
Primary aged children aren’t able to understand the consequences of decisions made when vsing
social media, they are at risk because of WHAT THEY MIGHT SEE, WHO THEY MIGHT SPEAK TO and
HOW THEY MIGHT BEHAVE. Please help to keep all of our children safe by ensuring that none of
our children are using social media.

Please also be alert to children watching films or playing games which are not appropriate for
their age and stage. Always follow the age guidance and be mindful of young children watching
upsetting or violent films or playing games not meant for their age, This can be very distressing
and can cause long term harm.

SCHOOL CHROMEBOOKS ~ AS A REMINDER, THE SCHOOL CHROMEBOOKS THAT CLASS THREE AND FOUR
CHILDREN HAVE ARE ONLY TO BE USED FOR LEARNING. IN SCHOOL, THE CHROMEBOOKS ARE FILTERED TO
ENSURE THAT NO INAPPROPRIATE SITES CAN BE ACCESSED BUT ONCE THE DEVICE IS TAKEN HOME, NE
DO NOT HAVE CONTROL OF WHAT IS VIEWED AS THIS IS LINKED TO YOUR HOME WI-F1 CONTROLS.
CHILDREN SHOULD NOT BE ACCESSING SITES SUCH AS TIKTOK, YOUTUBE, FACEBOOK ETC. ON THESE
DEVICES. CHILDREN SHOULD NOT BE LEFT UNSUPERVISED ON THEIR CHROMEBOOKS. IF WE FIND THAT
CHILDREN ARE NOT USING THEM PROPERLY, WE NILL REMOVE THE DEVICES FOR HOME USE.

</>




EXTRA INFORMATION

. Saint Mary's gfdéi"éa
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We would love to see you at our

OPEN DAYS

Saturday October 12th
10am-11.30am

Wednesday November 6th/13th
9-10am

Scan the QR
All pupils, of any faith or no faith, are cC:)oqe ;obzqu
welcome at Saint Mary's. ur weosi

Q Longlands Road, New Mills, SK22 3BL

EV&RY MﬁUTE w

COUNTS

CHILDREN FIND ARRIVING LATE FOR SCHOOL UPSETTING AND THEY MISS OUT ON IMPORTANT
'OPPORTUNITIES. PLEASE WORK WITH US TO PROVIDE YOUR CHILD WITH THE BEST CHANCES OF LEARNING
BY ENSURING THEY ARE IN SCHOOL EVERY DAY AND ON TIME.

Your child has arrived in good time to meet

o BesAM mmaﬂg Tﬂg&m \ entitled to

-
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The school day beging ot 845am !
with soft start for key stoge one. ( - \ ree oo
The classrooms are open and - 1
children should come inte school -

v

N
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¥ Meals?
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¥ ! s
,:— -~ ! For every pupl regstered , the school wil receve
,’ ) 8.55AM / Ackitional furding i th schodl buciget caked Pupt
\ N = The register is completed. Pramium which is used to hep raise achevement
\ A Children should be ready to start e
“a their learning. .
\ by - S Voor chikl i5 bt 2l has Wissed e By ensuring that as many eigble famies as
1 » .00am - Your chi a mi A sals, we
h: inning of the school day. § minutes late means possitie have apgied for free schodl meals, we wa
=i 3 days lost per year. receive our masximum Pupl Pramium Funding which
enables us to provide the best education for our
ouis.
The teacher has explained the Py Search Derbyshire Cou a
learning and lessons have started. - L) 't.':J
* 910am - 15 minutes (ate means 9 days (ost per ¥ Council Free School Meals’ g
d 4\
. for the link to apply!
-
'. ‘ 9.15AM ! W\, We encourage parents of chidren who receive s
P 2
< Lessons are well underwoy and =, | Universal Infant Free School Meals to stil appiu
' work is being produced. U for Free School Meals as this wil ensure scheol
' et receives essential funding.
;

/
k

Please contact the school office if you need any
9.15am - The register closes. Any arrival after this time is an unauthorised absence. / 4

support appiing for Free School Meals.



COMMUNITY NOTICES

IF YOU SHOP AT ASDA, PLEASE CONSIDER
SIGNING UP FOR CASHPOT FOR SCHOOLS!

Here’s How:

1 Download the Asd
a Rewards g
andopt-into Cashpot for Se ho?r's.

2 Choose your primary sehaal

Your chosen
school every time You shep,
5o they can spend it on
exactly what they nged.

B e et
e i Cashpot for Schools is our mission to
;Ei:%&:::ﬁ;uﬁ:‘:;:;;:::;"g support primary schools across the
| (&) prisoveran UK.

Every time you shop with Asda Rewards from 2nd
September to 30th November, we will donate 0.5% of

your total spend to a primary school of your choice.
Plus, Asda will pop £1 into your school's Cashpot
every time someone opts in.

. B S P U o SR e

Even more, Asda will get your school started with a
further £50. To redeem this, make sure to shop & scan

T"E LINK To T"'E sCHEME I‘ "ERE and remind your school to sign up with Parentkind.

HTTPS.//WWW.PARENTKIND.ORG.L [
K/ASDA-CASHPOT-CAMPAIGN L AP ——

AND OUR POSTCODE I5 K22 38L [N




COMMUNITY NOTICES

Coming in September ]
ADULT & FAMILY+. !

Coming soon in
September

Junior All Star Chef

Cooking
fa&f

lrrnﬂa é
{”ﬂ

\
Cooking Classes *_
Cookmg on a budget

Family meals

Teacher led sessions

&N youTH BRAND NEW YOUTH CLUB
R MATTERS FOR UNDER 11'S

YOUTH
CLUB

THURSDAYS
>> 5-6:30PM

Youth Matters Community Education Centre, Longlands Road,
New Mills SK22 3EL

COMING IN SEPTEM
WWW.YOUTHMATTERSNEWMILLS.C

S THE TAKIWATANGA

Tuck shop, lego, arts and crafts, spcrts,ﬂ' A
sensory room, table tennis, pool, air
Hockey and large outdoor space

&% YOUTH MATTERS @

‘ ‘. FOOTBALL KICK ABOUT CLUB

>4 Mondays 5-6:30pm
"% g2  Sports Hall and outdoor area

Tuck Shop

FRIENDLY FOOTBALL ;
FOR ALL ABILITIES For secondary school aged children

For more information
' Contact us on 01663743487

WEDNESDAYS

4:30PM | 6PM



Enter our

Super Draw

Wina £1,000 Amazon
Gift Card

SAINT MARY'S

YOUR
SCHOOL
LOTTERY

Tickets cost just £1 a week
Chance to win up to £25,000

Play weekly, or just play the Super Draw!

Think about what you could spend it on!




